
Good afternoon- 

 

I am writing to express my dismay and disappointment about the maps submitted by Representative 

Cupp.  The intent and spirit of the commission was to create maps that are fair and represent the make 

up of the state.  These maps fail to do this.  Furthermore, my own city, Solon is divided in half across two 

districts and this is unacceptable.   

Do better.  71% of voters supported the commission and the stated intention of transparency, fairness, 

and representation.  This will be your legacy and moving forward with a partisan plan that does not 

serve the people of Ohio is not okay.  Why are you choosing to serve on this commission if you don’t 

believe in it?  Releasing a map that was late and that is rushed, and scheduling these meetings at the last 

minute on a business day is not reasonable or acceptable. 

Jennifer Haaga 

5002 Lansdowne Drive 

Solon, OH 44139 

216-526-7738 

jghaaga@hotmail.com 


